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Dear Joe: 

May 13, 1986 

Enclosed is a copy of a letter from the California 
Publ ic Sector Union Law Firm recommended by my contacts in 
Washington. The firm has obviously taken some trouble to 
look into the Ritchie situation. The findings are explained 
in the letter. 

Perhaps after you have read it and talked matters 
over with CUE, the CUPE Locals and Don Gutstein, you could 
.get back to me about what we should do next. 

With warmest personal regards . 
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Encl. 

c.c. J. Rose 
T. Byrne 
D. Gutstein 
J. Hughsman 

Yours fraternally, 

OHN CALVERT 
Senior Research Officer 
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